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To The Resident 

 

Pathway Improvements – Meridan Street and Nicklin Way, 
Bokarina  

Project summary 

Sunshine Coast Council is committed to 
improving and maintaining pathway networks 
across our region.  

In partnership with the Queensland 
Government, Council will be widening footpaths 
around Kawana Waters State College.  

A 300m long section of existing 1.2m footpath 
will be widened to 2m to allow for the growing 
volume of pathway users.  

The upgraded path will extend from Meridan 
Street at Sportsmans Parade to 382 Nicklin 
Way (Beaumont Tiles), Bokarina.  

See figure 1 overleaf for location of works.  

Start date 

Works have been timed with the school break. 
Works are planned to commence week 
beginning Monday 8 January 2024 and are 
expected to take two weeks, weather 
permitting.    

Property access 

Construction crews will contact businesses 
prior to starting any works which may affect 
property access.  

Traffic management 

Traffic management measures will be in place 
throughout construction to ensure the safety of 
all road users. The footpath will be closed 
during reconstruction. 

Your patience during construction is 
appreciated. 
 

Further information 

Should you have further queries regarding 
this project, please contact council’s 
senior project officer, Brian Counihan on 
the details below (please quote project 
number K6537). 
 

 

 

A note from your local councillor 

As our community grows, we need to take a proactive approach to accommodate the 
increasing volume of users. This thoughtful expansion ensures our infrastructure 
evolves with the changing needs of the area, whilst continuing to provide a safe route 
for Kawana Waters State College students. 

Cr Peter Cox 



 

 

Figure 1: Meridan St and Nicklin Way, Bokarina (project extent shown in pink)

 

 


